
Canaan Source Water Protection Committee

Minutes of June 13, 2007 meeting.

Meeting opened at 7 PM at the fire station.

Members present were Dave Shinnlinger, president; John Bergeron, secretary; and  Bob
Reagan, selectman.

Discussion took place about what should be done on Old Home Day to educate the
public about Canaan's drinking water.

It has been many months since the committee held a meeting, and considerable time was
spent discussing membership.   Specifically which are the members that wish to
continue and which members of the community should be added to the committee.
Village residents using the public water system where identified as possible additions, as
well as several other individuals throughout town.  Representation from public and
private schools will be pursued.  Each of the three members present, along with Dana
Hadley, will contact specific candidates, and if they are interested, request that they join
us at the next meeting.

The next meeting will be held June 27 at 7 PM in the meeting room below the library.

Respectfully submitted:

John Bergeron, secretary

These minutes were approved on June 27, 2007


